
 
 

 
 
Monday 8 April 2024 
 
Dear Families 

Year 8 Consultation & Guided Choices Evening 

Thursday 25 April 4:00pm – 7:20pm 

I would like to invite you to attend the Year 8 Consultation Evening.  This is a particularly important evening 
where you will be able to discuss your child’s current progress with their subject teachers and find out more 
about the decisions the students need to make about their futures and the subjects, they are going to study 
from Year 9.   

As well as making appointments with subject teachers, all families will be able to speak with your child’s Form 
Tutor, a member of the Senior Leadership Team, or myself to discuss your child’s progress.  To learn more 
about the Guided Choices process where students choose the subjects they are going to study from Year 9, 
there will be three 20-minute presentations taking place at 4:00pm, 5:00pm and 6:00pm in the theatre.  

We expect all families and students to attend consultation evenings.  Please scan the QR code below to confirm 
attendance at the evening.  Select the times you are available for appointments and which presentation you 
will attend. Your child will make appointments with subject teachers, and these will be noted on page 60 of 
the student planner. 

If you are unable to attend the Year 8 Consultation Evening on Thursday 25 April, please contact me to arrange 
an alternative appointment time.  We are looking forward to welcoming you to Dixons City Academy to discuss 
your child’s progress.  

If you wish to discuss this information further, please contact me at zpanayioti@dixonsca.com  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Z. Panayioti 

Head of Year 8 


